

To: JE Vacation[jeevacation@gmail.com]; JE Vacation[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Tue 3/2/2010 10:32:17 AM

The plan was to leave the dogs and go to NYC for a few days, fix my hair before depo, come back to get the dogs and leave with you next tuesday to nyc. It gave the puppy more time before travel and I had the depo scheduled on mon until it changed yesterday.

Yesterday you still said the dogs could stay here with sue while I am in ny on this trip, get my things done, repack, and when we get back I would take them to the ranch and stay.

I am not able to switch everything around again, as I had to do last time, an hour before the flight..

NYC commercial travel is and will be a mess for a while because of this weather and the closed runway at jfk so I can't travel from there with 2 dogs to new mexico or get stuck in ny if I take them today..

Sent via portable phone